
 

 

April 17, 2023       

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
 

        NOTICE TO THE SHAREHOLDERS OF VM INVESTMENTS LIMITED (VMIL) 

                     Update on Submission of Audited Financial Statements 

 

VM Investments Limited (VMIL) wishes to advise that its audited financial 

statements for the year ended December 31, 2022 are now at the final sign-off 

stage, with the scheduled completion on or before April 21, 2023. 

 

 

 

                                                  --END-- 

 

 

  
Contact: Clover Moore 

Assistant Vice President Group Corporate Affairs & Communications 

876-383-2724 | clover.moore@myvmgroup.com 
 


